
These slides can be presented at one of your meetings if you wish

Written by Sharon Cullwick (NZPIF President)



Handy hints from the NZPIF Desk

Two important things to remember

• As well as ensuring your property complied with the new insulation 
requirements you must give tenants a signed statement of what 
insulation is in your property by 1st July 2019. (must be signed independent of Tenancy 

Agreement signature)

• Must also give tenants a statement that you will comply with the 
Healthy Homes Standards.



May 2019 Privacy Commission released their guidelines for 
information that a Landlord can collect. (www.privacy.org.nz)

http://www.privacy.org.nz/




These are some things which you are ‘Almost Never Justified to 
Collect’

• Broad consent to collect information from other sources

• Interesting that you should never collect a copy of a persons Drivers Licence 
number (not sure how you can do an accurate Credit check without this one!)

• Employment history

• Age (although this can be worked out)

• Employment status

• Rent paid at previous tenancy



• Handy Hint

• Ensure your tenants and the Bond Centre have the correct  ‘Address for Service’ 
especially if your have long-term tenants and you have shifted or changed your 
email address during that time. 

• If renting out your property to groups like The Salvation Army check you can get 
insurance before you sign any agreements with them

• If your property is empty for 60 days let your insurance company know (check the 
small print as some are different)


